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Dear Parents / Guardians, Frlday 18th January 2019

Apologies that no observations have been sent through 2Simple but the iPads are being
updated so we have not had them to use.

This week we have read a big book called, Dan, the flying man. It had very simple text which
the children joined in with reading after a couple of times of hearing it. Retelling is a very
valuable skill to have so maybe after reading the library books your child brings home, once
finished ask if they can retell the story. You may have o prompt to begin with but the more
you do it the better. We talked about what happened at the beginning, the middle and then
at the end of the story. This book was chosen as there were lots of rhyming words in the
story and also new vocabulary introduced as Dan visited different places...mountains, the
beach, the sea and so on. We compared where we live to the places visited by Dan.

Training courses I have attended recently are all stressing the importance of early language
and how vital it is that children are infroduced to new vocabulary and also how sharing a
story book especially with mum or dad has a direct link to a child's life chances and how well
they will do. Often sharing a book is a good way for children to be introduced to words that
they may have not heard before. An example of this is from nursery staff reading a book
called We're going on a Bear Hunt. On Monday I was talking with the children about
what I did at the weekend and that I had gone for a walk. One little boy said I hope you
didn't go to a forest in case you stumbled. The word stumble is a fantastic word for a
three year old to use , yet he only knew it from reading this book and he had obviously re-
membered it.

For homework we are sending out little packs which the school has bought from Fischer
Family Trust. All of the activities are designed to develop early literacy skills and will
support Phase 1 of Letters and Sounds. All of the packs have been checked and should have
inside what is needed but if you do notice anything missing in the future please let us know
or put a note in the bag. We are only giving these to children who return their book bags on
a regular basis as obviously we don't want to lose any.

If you need a new book bag please let a member of staff know so we can replace it.

Some parents have asked when will they hear about their child's place in Reception Class in Septem-
ber now the deadline for admissions has passed. It is usually the end of the Spring term that the au-
thority sends the list of children's names who have expressed a preference to come to our school,
whether it be 1st, 2nd or 3rd choice. The names are then ranked according to the admissions crite-
ria and returned to the authority. You will then be informed.

Nursery Staff
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